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Seneca Woman Injured in Wreck
(KMZA)--Details have been released on a single-vehicle wreck last week in
Nemaha County that sent a Seneca woman to the hospital.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department says it happened last Tuesday
morning on Q Road, just south of 128th Road, around 10:40.

The Sheriff’s Department says 19-year-old Helena Sperfslage was northbound
when her car drifted off the left side of the roadway and struck a creek
embankment.

Sperfslage was transported to a local hospital by Nemaha County EMS.  
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